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It is extremely dangerous for a motorcycle rider to be the last vehicle and I stopped 

the line of traffic.  A few years ago I was rear ended in this situation by a person 

doing almost 40.  I am lucky to be alive.  I'm still suffering from complications due to 

this accident.  Please do the smart and compassionate thing and help others avoid 

my situation. 


